

Friday 6th January 2023

Dates to remember

- After school clubs start next week
- Week beginning 23rd January Science week in school

Winners of the Golden tickets



Y6 visit from the Fire service

Today the fire service spoke to our children about fire safety in the home. They were

taught how to stay safe in case of fire and how to prevent fires in the home.



After school clubs

Our new after school clubs start next week. All the children who have a club have received information about it.

Our stars of the week:

This week's certificates were teacher's own choice.















Congratulations to all!

The winning house this week was St Philip's.

Welcome back!

Happy New Year! We hope you all had an enjoyable holiday. It is lovely to see the children so eager and happy to be back in school. The first of January was the official start date of our school's federation with St James. The schools are collectively known as The Community of Saints Church of England Federation. We have lots of exciting things planned for the children that you will hear about very soon.

Information from Manchester City Council:

Neighbourhood Winter Support Booklets

We know this Winter will be hard with the cost of living crisis, but there is lots of support out there in Manchester if you do need it. To help local people, Manchester Local Care Organisation's integrated neighbourhood teams across the city have worked with colleagues at Manchester City Council and the voluntary sector to produce a series of neighbourhood service guides which you can now access online. The booklets outline much of the local support that is available across each neighbourhood. These include food banks, warm hubs, befriending services and other local offers. There are 11 booklets in total that cover our 12 neighbourhood areas (our two Wythenshawe based teams have provided a combined booklet).

All the booklets are accessible via www.manchesterlco.org/winter.